
COACHES NEEDED!


The Ride to Work ministry has been providing rides to workers without cars or 
access to public transportation for several years now, and they have changed lives 
by helping people get to and from work for up to three months while they save 
money to repair a vehicle, buy a vehicle, make arrangements with co-workers to 

share rides, or move to housing that is near public 
transportation or within walking or biking distance to a 
job. They have a waiting list of people they would like to 
help, but they need more coaches!


A Ride to Work coach is matched with a client and after 
an initial meeting, the coach helps the client schedule 
their rides (with Uber and taxi services) and then follows 
up on a regular basis to ensure that the client is following 
the rules and making progress towards their success 
plan-- their plan for providing their own transportation. 
After the initial meeting, the contact with the client 
usually takes no more than 1-2 hours per week, much of 
which is done by phone or text. Face to face meetings 

occur as needed. Coaches also attend monthly operational meetings with the rest of 
the Ride to Work team. These meetings are held at the Golden Corner Food Pantry 
in Seneca.


If you would like to know more, check out the Ride to Work website at rtwministry.org 
or contact Ron Kaufman at rkaufman@rtwministry.org.
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